
 

 

Child/Vulnerable Adult Safeguarding Statement 
 

Remember Us provides a unique social outlet to people of all ages with special needs 
and their families in the North County Dublin and surrounding region. It is the 
families that are the members, this means that not only the individual with special 
needs benefits from our group but their parents/carers and siblings too.  

Remember Us is committed to keeping children/vulnerable adults safe from harm. 

Remember Us recognises that the protection and welfare of young 
people/vulnerable adults is of paramount importance, regardless of all other 
considerations. 

Remember Us fully complies with its statutory obligations under the Children First 
Act 2015 and other relevant legislation relating to the protection of children 

Remember Us fully co-operates with the relevant statutory authorities in relation to 
young people/vulnerable adults protection and welfare matters. 

We adopt safe practices and a Code of Behaviour to minimise the possibility of harm 
or accidents happening to young people/vulnerable adults and protect staff and 
volunteers from the need to take unnecessary risks that may leave themselves open 
to accusation of abuse or neglect. 

Remember Us has procedures to keep children/vulnerable adults safe when they are 
using our services, in line with the Children First Act 2015. All our staff and 
volunteers are trained in how to respond to child protection concerns. 

Remember Us staff and volunteers who work with children/vulnerable adults and 
families are Garda vetted, qualified and receive supervision. 

Remember Us fully respects confidentiality requirements in dealing with young 
person/vulnerable adult protection matters. 

We listen to children/vulnerable adults and act on what they say.  

We respond to all concerns as quickly as possible. 
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